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Dear Chair Espero and Members of the Committee on Public Safety, Intergovernmental and Military 
Affairs, 

The American Civil Liberties Union of Hawaii ("ACLU of Hawaii") writes in support of 
S.B. 771, Relating to Law Enforcement. This bill will promote public trust of law enforcement officials, 
and will help to protect the constitutional rights of Hawaii's residents and visitors, while maintaining 
public safety. 

We respectfully request that the Committee pass this measure. 

Thank you for this opportunity to testify. 

Daniel M. Gluck 
Legal Director 
ACLU of Hawaii 

The mission of the ACLU of Hawaii is to protect the fundamental freedoms enshrined in the US. and 
State Constitutions. The ACLU of Hawaii fulfills this through legislative, litigation, and public education 
programs statewide. The ACLU of Hawaii is a non-partisan and private non-profit organization that 
provides its services at no cost to the public and does not accept government funds. The ACLU of Hawaii 
has been serving Hawaii for 50 years. 
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